
Spring Hikes at Steyermark Woods Conservation Area 

Hannibal MO 

Saturday April 20, 1:00pm-3:00pm 

The Mississippi Hills Master Naturalist Chapter will host an interpretive 

nature hike at Steyermark Woods Conservation Area in Hannibal on Sat-

urday, April 20. The focus will be on Spring Wildflower identification. Par-

ticipants will observe and learn about the conservation area, woodland 

habitat, flowering trees and ephemeral wildflowers in bloom. 

Plan to meet near the parking area at 1pm.  Participants should wear 
good hiking shoes and clothing appropriate for the weather, and should 
consider bringing a camera, binoculars, water, and snacks. 

 

The Mississippi Hills Master Naturalist Chapter will  also host a second 

hike on April 20th at Steyermark Woods which will start an hour later 

than the wildflower hike, from 2:00pm-3:00pm,  and only last an hour.   

Plan to meet near the parking area at 2pm.  This hike will be at a faster 

pace  and  will not have the more in-depth discussions about wildflowers 

seen along the trail. 

Directions:  From  Hwy 168 in Hannibal, turn right on Co Road 410.  Trav-
el east for one mile.  Steyermark Woods CA will be on your right.  
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